
CITY OF OCEANSIDE 
DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DEPARTMENT/ PLANNING DIVISION 

September 13, 2021 

To: 
Governor's Office of Planning and Research 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
State.Clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov 

From: 
Jeff Hunt, City Planner 
City of Oceanside 
Development Services Department 
Planning Division 
300 N Coast Hwy, Oceanside, CA 92054 

Subject: Correction to SCH# 2006111033 Supplemental EIR Appendix K documents required 

On September 13, 2021, a member of the public pointed out inaccurate and incomplete 
information posted to Ocean Kamp's CEQA document located on CEQANet related to 
Appendix K - Geotechnical Investigation. The City has updated these files on the City's 
website to correct the file errors here 
https://www.ci.oceanside.ca.us/gov/dev/planning/ceqa/ocean kamp.asp 

We are also requesting that the revised Appendix K files - Parts 1 through 3 be posted on 
CEQANet for review as soon as possible. If you have any additional questions regarding these 
files, please contact Jeff Hunt at jhunt@oceansideca.org. 

Jeff Hunt, City Planner 
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